Norman Rockwell Elementary – Fifth Grade Supply List
2018 – 2019
Please bring your supplies with you on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 4th.
	
	  1 - 3-ring binder (exactly 2” please)
	
	
	  2 large boxes – facial tissues*

	
	  1 box – 12 (or less) colored pencils
	
	
	  1 – book you are reading or would like to read

	
	  1 box – 12 (or less) colored markers
	
	
	  1 pair small headphones or ear buds

	
	  1 –  basic calculator
	
	
	  1 – USB drive (2G or larger)

	
	  1 – personal pencil sharpener (with a secure             catch basin for shavings)
	
	     
	  1 – pencil pouch for binder

	
	 A check for $ 35 payable to Norman Rockwell
    (for copy paper and supplies listed below)
	
	
	  1 – personal USB mouse (optional)


*The items followed by an asterisk are communal and will be collected and passed out as needed throughout the year – please do not mark these items with your child’s name.
Your $35 check (payable to Norman Rockwell) includes $10 to cover the cost of copy paper, and the rest is for school-provided supplies including: subject dividers, glue sticks, spiral and/or composition notebooks, pocket folders, pencils, flair pens, sharpies, highlighters, erasers, white board markers, science supplies, and an agenda. Please DO NOT send any additional supplies with your student that are not listed above – we just don’t have the storage space!
The fifth-grade classrooms each have a class set of scissors, rulers, clipboards, and protractors so students will not need to bring those items this year. 
We will be hosting a Back to Business “Dog Days” on Thursday, August 30th in the Rockwell gym. Students with last names A-L will come from 8:30-11:00 and M-Z will come from 11:30-2:00. Checks for supplies are to be turned in on that day. Once all your paperwork is completed and has been submitted, students will receive their teacher assignments.

[image: image1.wmf]“Meet and Greet” will be held on Thursday, August 30th, from 2:00-3:00. Please plan to join us at this time for your first chance to sign up for October conferences, meet your teacher, and see your classroom.  This year, Curriculum Night will also be held on Thursday, August 30th. The fifth-grade teachers will be presenting a joint curriculum night presentation in the gym from 6:50-8:00 PM.
We are looking forward to meeting you all on August 30th. The first day of school is Tuesday, September 4th. School will start at 8:45 and dismiss at 3:20. Regular Wednesday dismissal will be at 1:50 starting on September 12th. 
Sincerely, 

Your Fifth Grade Teachers: 

Debbie Conklin, Julian Cortés, Kim Honkawa, and Mary Kay Weinmeister

